
Dear students,  

Greetings on behalf of the CTSA Website Redesign team. 

We are beginning work on a redesign of the current CTSA website. One of the major priorities is 
making it easy for our core audiences to find the information they are looking for. In support of 
that goal, we want to know how you use the website and how well the current design assists or 
hinders your information-finding needs.  

We’re asking for a few minutes of your time to provide feedback by completing the following 
short survey:  

https://uci.questionpro.com/t/AaSmtZ5IGB 

(please complete by February 5, 2025)  

If you have any additional feedback, comments, or suggestions beyond the survey, please 
sent the team an email at: ctsa-website@uci.edu  

Our thanks in advance for your help in making the website better and more reflective of our 
dynamic community!  

Jamison Judd  

Director of Technology Services  

Jaime DeJong 
Senior Director of Marketing and Communications  

Adalid Aguilar 
Acting Project Manager  
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